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During the year the contributions offered by the Fredericton Branch 
for the Mission on the Tobique (one hundred dollars annually for five 
years) has been accepted, and much interest is felt by the members in 
this new work of our Church.

The income of the Fredericton branch for the year is two hundred 
and sixty-eight dollars and five cents ($268.05). The grants are as 
follows:
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The Girl’s Branch, Fredericton, has twenty-five members under Mrs. 

John Black as Vice-President. During the year the sum of #40 has 
been accumulated.

The branch of the Association in St. Paul’s Parish (St. John), has 
now sixty-five members. The receipts for the year amount to $277, 
including members fees, donations, and the proceeds of the Annual Sale 
of needlework. The sum of $50 has been devoted to the purchase of a 
carpet for the chancel of St. Paul’s Church, and $100 has been given 
towards the New Church at Doaktown. The Junior Branch in this 
parish, formed a year ago, has 22 members. At a sale in October 
$130 were realized.

In December a box was sent to a clergyman in one of our missions 
containing a Christmas gift for each member of his family, and a friend 
added a handsome white stole.

The sum of $15 has been given to the Bishop Coadjutor for the benefit 
of country missions.

The Secretary of the Woodstock Branch reports thirty members. 
During the year a girl’s branch has been formed, and the little children 
have also been banded together with the object of interesting them in 
the work. Two sales of work have been held, which realized $164. 
Much interest is felt by the members in the erection of a hall in the 
parish for Sunday School and other Church purposes. The building is 
enclosed, and, it is hoped, will be ready for use in the course of a year.

In the mission of Ludlow and Blissfield the members have been 
striving to help on the work of the church in the mission. The sum of 
$24 has been expended for books for the Sunday Schools at Ludlow 
and Doaktown. In Lower Ludlow a sale was held of work done during 
the winter, which realized $64.22, for the mission room, which is now 
covered in and the roof about to be siangled. Another little branch, 
lately organized at New Bandon, a back settlement in the parish of 
Ludlow, has succeeded in raising $20 for the purchase of books for the 
Sunday School at that place. Mrs. Charles Miner acts as Secretary.
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